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Class T News

In Class T we have had a wonderful start to the new schoot year! All of
the chitdren have been busy exploring our classroom and

outdoor area, and have enjoyed taking part in our circle time

activities. The children have adapted to their new class and new routines

amaze’ngﬂg. Well done euergone!

We have (ored getting to know atl .;.f the children this week and we are so

excited for the yedr ahead!

Mrs Cox, Mrs Ratcliffe and the Class T Team



